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Sept. 6, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 We are looking forward to seeing you tonight from 7:00 pm until 8:30 pm 
for our Parents Night tonight.  This is a great chance to meet your child’s teacher 
and learn more about the wonderful year ahead.  School Organizations will be 
present, as well. 

As we continue through the year, please be mindful of safe driving in the 
parking lot. It has been brought to my attention that cars have been driving very 
quickly in the parking lot at dismissal, which is hazardous to everyone in the 
school community. Please drive slowly and safely. 

 We look forward to hot lunches starting the week of September 11. In the 
meantime, as a reminder, we do have students eat lunch upstairs if fast food 
lunches are brought to the school for them. 
 
 Should you be interested in a St. Celestine School car magnet, they are 
available in the office.  Car magnets are a great way to show SCS pride! 

 
 

Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 


